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Tennessee Valley Authority, 1101 Market Street, Chattanooga, Tennessee 37402-2801

June 21, 2004.

10 CFR Part 54

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Gentlemen:

In the Matter of
Tennessee Valley Authority

) Docket Nos. 50-327
50-328

FOR SEQUOYAH NUCLEARDEFERRAL OF TVA'S EXPECTED SUBMITTAL DATE
PLANT (SQN) LICENSE RENEWAL APPLICATION

The purpose of this letter is to notify NRC of TVA's decision to
defer the date upon which TVA plans to submit a License Renewal
Application for SQN Units 1 and 2. By letter dated June 1, 2000,
TVA provided NRC with advance notice of the anticipated schedules
for submittal of license renewal applications for both Browns
Ferry and Sequoyah Nuclear Plants. The letter also stated that
TVA would keep NRC informed of any changes to the targeted
schedule.

The letter indicated that the planned date for the SQN submittal
was December 31, 2007. Though TVA still intends to seek SQN
license renewal, TVA is deferring the date for submittal of the
license renewal application. At present, no new submittal date
has been established. TVA will inform NRC of its plans for
license renewal application as soon as a new date is determined to
assist NRC's resource planning process.
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If you have any questions or need additional information, please
contact me at (423) 751-2508.

Sincerely,

Mrk Burzynski
Manager
Nuclear Licensing

cc: Mr. M. L. Marshall, Jr., Senior Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
MS 08G9
One White Flint, North
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, Maryland 20852-2738

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
Sam Nunn Atlanta Federal Center
61 Forsyth Street, SW, Suite 23T85
Atlanta, Georgia 30303-8931

NRC Senior Resident Inspector
Sequoyah Nuclear Plant
2600 Igou Ferry Road
Soddy-Daisy, Tennessee 37379-3624


